
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Norton Star           16
th
 March 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 
 

 
 

Question of the week: Why is forgiveness so important? 

 
Superhero/Sport Relief Day 

 
Today we have raised £187 for the 

Superhero Foundation by dressing as our 
sporting and superheroes. 

 
All donations will be going directly to the 

Superhero Foundation, our chosen charity 
for this year set up by local man Jamie 
MacDonald to help children in hospital 

Parent Consultations 
 

Wednesday 25th March and Thursday 26th March 
 

Remember to book your appointments on the 
website. 

 
Note: We have no internet in school at the 

moment, and haven’t had for most of the week 
and so will not have received emails or been able 

to access the website ourselves to book 
appointments. 

F.O.N.S News 

 

 
 

There will be no Easter Disco this term  

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: 
 

Book your parent 
consultation appointment 

In book bags: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     


